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welcome to the official website of the university
of dhaka it is an honor for me to serve as the
vice chancellor of university of dhaka and i hope
that this website provides you with the necessary
information that will meet your academic research
and administrative needs as a student or guardian
you are going to know about the dhaka university
subject list of all units a ka unit a kha unit c
ga unit d gha unit e cha unit and the number of
vacant seats below you ll find all the details
about dhaka university admission including the
publication date of the admission circular
admission requirements application deadline
application process admit card download
instructions and du results for the academic year
2023 24 university of dhaka undergraduate
admission kha unit notice pdf for 2024 2025
academic year du b unit admission circular 2025
has been declared and at the same time online
admission apply has currently running on admission
eis du ac bd dhaka university authority has
divided all the faculty into different units these
units are also known as a unit kha unit and ga
unit b unit is only for the students of the
humanities group in this blog post i will tell you
about the du b unit subject list kha unit those
who have passed hsc and equivalent level from
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humanities can apply in kha unit to apply for kha
unit the minimum total gpa should be 8 00 in
addition each of the ssc and hsc or equivalent
levels must have a minimum gpa of 3 00 separately
gpa will be calculated with the 4th subject dhaka
university gha c unit subject list and seat number
unlike the ka and kha unites of dhaka university
the gha unite has only one faculty and that s
business studies this unit has 9 subjects and a
total of 1250 seats for undergraduate students the
admission test result of kha unit under dhaka
university s arts faculty for 2021 22 session has
been published and the pass rate is 9 87 percent
dhaka june 27 2022 bss the admission test results
of kha unit for arts faculty disciplines under the
2021 22 academic session in dhaka university du
was published today with a pass rate of 9 87 per
cent learn more about studying at university of
dhaka including how it performs in qs rankings the
cost of tuition and further course information
dhaka university kha b unit mcq written question
answer 2024 as mentioned earlier the dhaka
university kha unit pertains to arts or humanities
and hence only candidates from arts group are
eligible to participate in the du social science
unit unit admission test the results of the
admission test of dhaka university kha unit for
the 2019 2020 academic session have been published
today a total of 10 088 out of 42 954 candidates
passed the written test for 2 378 seats the pass
rate stood at 23 72 percent this year ঢ ক ব শ বব দ
য লয় আন ড রগ র য জ য় ট প র গ র ম ভর ত য ক ন ক র গর
সমস য য় প ম ন ট এস এম এস ওয় ব প জ ইত য দ ফ ন ০২
the admission test of dhaka university s kha unit
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for the 2020 21 academic session was held on
saturday in all eight divisions of the country the
total number of seats in this unit is 2 378
however a total of 47 639 applicants participated
in the test ছব ও ক ট স ক র ন ত য ক ন ক র গর সমস য
য প ম ন ট এস এম এস ওয ব প জ ইত য দ য গ য গ ফ ন ০২
৫৫১৬৭৭২৪ ০১৯৯৩৯৯২১৪৯ the results of dhaka
university kha unit admission test for 2020 21
academic session were published tuesday with a
pass rate 16 89 per cent reports unb du vice
chancellor professor md akhtaruzzaman unveiled the
results at professor abdul matin chowdhury virtual
classroom at noon over 290 000 students have
submitted their applications for admission into
dhaka university s first year honours under the
session of 2021 2022 the deadline for the online
application process for admission ended on tuesday
the admission tests in five units would start from
3 june the dhaka university b unit result 2024 has
been published the dhaka university faculty of
arts law and social science admission test result
2023 24 has been released on march 28 2024 the
pass rate is 9 69 percent this year dhaka
university vice chancellor prof md akhtaruzzaman
unveiled the results at the central admission
office in the administrative building around 1pm
on sunday a total of 42 954 candidates out of 45
018 appeared for the test which was held on
september 21 dhaka university under graduation kha
unit admission result 2023 2024 pdf du kha unit
result 2024 announced on admission eis du ac bd



home dhaka university Aug 21 2024 welcome to the
official website of the university of dhaka it is
an honor for me to serve as the vice chancellor of
university of dhaka and i hope that this website
provides you with the necessary information that
will meet your academic research and
administrative needs
dhaka university subject list seats all unit a b c
d e Jul 20 2024 as a student or guardian you are
going to know about the dhaka university subject
list of all units a ka unit a kha unit c ga unit d
gha unit e cha unit and the number of vacant seats
ঢ ক ব শ বব দ য লয র ভর ত ব জ ঞপ ত ২০২৩ ২০২৪ edu
news Jun 19 2024 below you ll find all the details
about dhaka university admission including the
publication date of the admission circular
admission requirements application deadline
application process admit card download
instructions and du results for the academic year
2023 24
dhaka university du b unit admission circular 2025
kha May 18 2024 university of dhaka undergraduate
admission kha unit notice pdf for 2024 2025
academic year du b unit admission circular 2025
has been declared and at the same time online
admission apply has currently running on admission
eis du ac bd
dhaka university b unit subject list seats du b
unit Apr 17 2024 dhaka university authority has
divided all the faculty into different units these
units are also known as a unit kha unit and ga
unit b unit is only for the students of the
humanities group in this blog post i will tell you
about the du b unit subject list



dhaka university admission circular 2024 2025
apply online Mar 16 2024 kha unit those who have
passed hsc and equivalent level from humanities
can apply in kha unit to apply for kha unit the
minimum total gpa should be 8 00 in addition each
of the ssc and hsc or equivalent levels must have
a minimum gpa of 3 00 separately gpa will be
calculated with the 4th subject
dhaka university top subjects and total seat
numbers bangladesh Feb 15 2024 dhaka university
gha c unit subject list and seat number unlike the
ka and kha unites of dhaka university the gha
unite has only one faculty and that s business
studies this unit has 9 subjects and a total of
1250 seats for undergraduate students
du kha unit admission test result published pass
rate 9 87 Jan 14 2024 the admission test result of
kha unit under dhaka university s arts faculty for
2021 22 session has been published and the pass
rate is 9 87 percent
du kha unit result published 9 87 pass Dec 13 2023
dhaka june 27 2022 bss the admission test results
of kha unit for arts faculty disciplines under the
2021 22 academic session in dhaka university du
was published today with a pass rate of 9 87 per
cent
university of dhaka rankings fees courses details
top Nov 12 2023 learn more about studying at
university of dhaka including how it performs in
qs rankings the cost of tuition and further course
information
du social science law and arts unit question
solution 2024 pdf Oct 11 2023 dhaka university kha
b unit mcq written question answer 2024 as



mentioned earlier the dhaka university kha unit
pertains to arts or humanities and hence only
candidates from arts group are eligible to
participate in the du social science unit unit
admission test
admission test results of du kha unit published
the Sep 10 2023 the results of the admission test
of dhaka university kha unit for the 2019 2020
academic session have been published today a total
of 10 088 out of 42 954 candidates passed the
written test for 2 378 seats the pass rate stood
at 23 72 percent this year
ঢ ক ব শ বব দ য লয আন ড রগ র য জ য ট প র গ র ম ভর ত
Aug 09 2023 ঢ ক ব শ বব দ য লয় আন ড রগ র য জ য় ট প
র গ র ম ভর ত য ক ন ক র গর সমস য য় প ম ন ট এস এম এস
ওয় ব প জ ইত য দ ফ ন ০২
dhaka university s kha unit admission test held
Jul 08 2023 the admission test of dhaka university
s kha unit for the 2020 21 academic session was
held on saturday in all eight divisions of the
country the total number of seats in this unit is
2 378 however a total of 47 639 applicants
participated in the test
the university of dhaka ungergraduate admission
Jun 07 2023 ছব ও ক ট স ক র ন ত য ক ন ক র গর সমস য
য প ম ন ট এস এম এস ওয ব প জ ইত য দ য গ য গ ফ ন ০২
৫৫১৬৭৭২৪ ০১৯৯৩৯৯২১৪৯
du kha unit admission test results published pass
rate 16 May 06 2023 the results of dhaka
university kha unit admission test for 2020 21
academic session were published tuesday with a
pass rate 16 89 per cent reports unb du vice
chancellor professor md akhtaruzzaman unveiled the
results at professor abdul matin chowdhury virtual



classroom at noon
du admission over 290 000 students to vie for 6
085 seats Apr 05 2023 over 290 000 students have
submitted their applications for admission into
dhaka university s first year honours under the
session of 2021 2022 the deadline for the online
application process for admission ended on tuesday
the admission tests in five units would start from
3 june
dhaka university b unit result 2024 খ ইউন ট র জ ল
ট প রক শ Mar 04 2023 the dhaka university b unit
result 2024 has been published the dhaka
university faculty of arts law and social science
admission test result 2023 24 has been released on
march 28 2024 the pass rate is 9 69 percent this
year
du kha unit entrance exam results published Feb 03
2023 dhaka university vice chancellor prof md
akhtaruzzaman unveiled the results at the central
admission office in the administrative building
around 1pm on sunday a total of 42 954 candidates
out of 45 018 appeared for the test which was held
on september 21
dhaka university du kha unit result 2024 admission
eis du ac bd Jan 02 2023 dhaka university under
graduation kha unit admission result 2023 2024 pdf
du kha unit result 2024 announced on admission eis
du ac bd
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